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The Academic Senate has reviewed the model utilized at Long Beach City College and 
has decided to adopt SLOs under Academic Senate purview as an academic and 
professional matter. 
 
The model in LBCC calls for the following: 
 

• Two faculty coordinators:  one for CTE programs and one for Academic 
Programs (compensation to be determined by the SCEA) 

 
• Approximately 25 Point People:  one faculty member for each Dept. 

(compensation to be determined by the SCEA) 
 

• The establishment of Learning Outcomes and Assessment Review 
Committee (LOARC), which as part of the Senate will be chaired by the two 
faculty coordinators and the Director of Institutional Planning and Grants.  
LOARC will discuss, review and provide recommendations to the SCC to provide 
institutional guidance in shared planning and decision-making and prioritization 
needs as well as institutional processes. 
 

 
This proposal is to bring into reality this plan by January 2017. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Angie Stuart 

 
 


